
 

 

Dear Arno Families, 

Welcome to our school community! It is my pleasure and 
privilege to serve as the principal of Arno Elementary, where 
every child is valued and inspired to grow. Our mission is 
inspiring students toward academic excellence. 

At Arno Elementary, we believe that strong partnerships 
between home and school are key to student success. We 
are committed to maintaining open communication with 
families, and we encourage your involvement in all aspects of school life. Together, we can 
create meaningful learning experiences that spark curiosity and build confidence in every 
student. 

Our dedicated staff works tirelessly to create a positive and inclusive school environment, where 
kindness, respect, and responsibility guide everything we do. From our vibrant classrooms to 
our exciting special classroom offerings, we strive to make each day at school a joyful and 
enriching experience. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education. We look forward to a fantastic year of 
learning, growth, and shared success. 

Warm regards, 

​
Stephen Zielinski​
Principal, Arno Elementary 

 

 

 


